
The One Room School House



Dear Parents,

According to Florida Statutes:  Every charter school’s governing board must appoint a representative to facilitate parental involvement, provide access to information, assist parents and others with questions and concerns, and resolve disputes.

The Board of Directors has appointed Neil Drake to be its representative for The One Room School House for the 2015-16 school year.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have not first contacted the school’s secretary or the school’s principal with your needs, Mr. Drake, the board’s representative, will direct you to do so as a first step in the need resolution process.


Neil Drake	Board Representative		ndrake2513@aol.com		352-363-0172

Board List  2015-16

One Room School House Project, Inc.

NAME			ADDRESS					E-mail

Arthur Newman	1802 NW11 Rd Gainesville FL 32605	anewman@coe.ufl.edu
Michele Borst		4926 NW 19th Pl, Gainesville FL 32605	micheleborst@gmail.com
Sevan Terzian		2415 NW 38 St  Gainesville FL  32605	sterzian@coe.ufl.edu 
Tom Allin		20207 NW 113 Way, Alachua, FL 32615      tallin500@gmail.com


If you wish to make a formal complaint to the Board of Directors or place an item on the governing board agenda, you may do so by contacting Neil Drake using the information provided above.

Dispute resolution with the Alachua County School Board are contained in Article 1, section 1.8 of the Charter School Contract which is available for inspection upon request.

